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E-Messenger, September 28, 2023 

 

Come and worship  

Rejoice in fellowship   

 Love and serve the Lord!  

 

https://allsaintsmemorial.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7dd27aa76e5aa692a967a8fe9&id=8f858dc295&e=ed2b772c05


 

Dear All Saints' Family, 

 

Saturday and Sunday were soggy days that ordinarily might result in 

a wash-out of activities. But there was a buzz of activity, warmth, learning, 

worship, and fellowship  at All Saints' both days. 

 

With the wet weather, the rain garden became an inviting oasis outside 

the church, a testament to our Gardening Ministry. Saturday's  Creation 

Care conference sparked brainstorming  and new ideas about healing our 



world and neighborhood  in concrete  ways. Below are three 

presenters  - Jenny Mercado, Co-Facilitator of Nuevas Voces, 

Woonasquatucket River Watershed Council; Silvermoon LaRose, 

Assistant Director, Tomaquag Museum; and Rev. Dr. Matthew Moore, 

Missioner for Environmental Justice, Long Island Episcopa l Diocese. 

  

                         

 

We moved Sunday's picnic indoors as planned. An indoor picnic turned 

out quite well -  delicious food, fellowship, and laughter.  Thank you, 

Elizabeth and Rosetta for organizing and much appreciation 

for  those who cooked, grilled,  brought food, and helped in the 

kitchen.  Another blessed day at All Saints'.  

 



 

                                                               

 



                                                             

 

 

                                                            



 

 

   An update from the Healing Garden Ministry - 

 

                                          

                

"While Hurricane Lee was blowing by, nine of us gathered to weed, plant, 

and begin the brick-lined path in the side yard.  It was an amazing 

morning with everyone working together to accomplish much more than 

any one of us could have done alone.  We wanted the yard to look its best 

for the Diocesan Creation Care Conference that took place this past 

Saturday in Rose Hall.  Although the weather for that event wasnôt 

conducive for a yard ñshow and tellò, we heard a lot that reinforced that 

what we are doing is an important strategy for healing our planet (but, as 

Julie said in her sermon, it is indeed a ñwork in progressò).  Moreover, the 

rain from Ophelia demonstrated that our rain gardens are doing a good 

job of filtering storm water and keeping it out of our streets.   There are 

more things that we might do to help mitigate the impacts of climate 



change, particularly since they disproportionately impact our surrounding 

communities.   We will be thinking about these in the coming months." 

                                                                                                 ~ Becky 

 

                           

 

 

A message from Charlotte - 

"This Saturday, September 30th we will remember James Burgess in a 

short service blessing his gravestone at Swan Point Cemetery. I invite you 

to join us at 11:00 am. To find Jim's grave, take the main entrance off 

Blackstone Boulevard and stay on that street (Holly Avenue) until you get 

to the Old Road where you take a left. His stone is on the right in the first 

grouping of stones you come to. If you get to Fountain Avenue, you've 

gone too far."  ~ Charlotte  

 



 

Blessings and Peace, 

Julie  

 

A Prayer Attributed to St. Francis  

 

Lord, make me an instrument of your peace:  

where there is hatred, let me sow love;  

where there is injury, pardon;  

where there is doubt, faith;  

where there is despair, hope; 

where there is darkness, light;  

where there is sadness, joy. 

 

O Master, grant that I may not so much seek  

to be consoled as to console, 

to be understood as to understand, 

to be loved as to love. 

For it is in giving that we receive,  

it is in pardoning that we are pardoned,  

and it is in dying that we are born to eternal life.  

Amen. 

 

All are warmly  welcome to join our Sunday Service of Holy 

Eucharist October 1, 9:30am   

Zoom Link  



 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85484006164?pwd=ZzAvZVFUM2

pKek0rMGVzMFFEclFiUT09  

Service Program:   

You will find Sunday's program on our  home page   

 

 

Blessing of the Animals Sunday, October 8 

  

                                          

                                                                   Ollie and Boodhah 

You are invited to bring your beloved pet to our Service on Sunday, 

October 8 for a blessing. This week we commemorate St. Francis of Assisi, 
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